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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

11th January 2019
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Welcome back 

Happy New Year to you all - wishing you all a healthy and prosperous 2019 from everyone at Portobello!

Theatre visit Reminder

Years 1 – 6 will visit the Theatre Royal Newcastle on Wednesday 16th January to see Goldilocks and the Three Bears.   The children will leave school at 1.00pm and return at approximately 5pm traffic permitting.  If your child goes home for lunch, please ensure that he/she returns promptly for 12.50pm to allow time for registration.

The children will be expected to wear their normal school uniform and will not be permitted to bring a bag of any description due to changes in Theatre Royal policy.

Children are allowed to bring a small amount of sweets, but please note drinks are not permitted.  

Children who are not going to the theatre should attend school as normal.
Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for a super ‘Fresh Start’.  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Freddie Shaw
          Year 1: Sam Metcalf 
Year 2:  Angus Maclean
Year 3: Finley King-Booth    
Year 4:  Louis Huntley                  Year 5: Reagan Farrier 
Year 6: JJ McCall 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 2 for best this week!
Congratulations 
Congratulations to Mrs Lockhart who is expecting a baby in July! We are absolutely thrilled for her and her family and can’t wait to meet the new arrival!

From Community Football

Birtley Town under 9s playing in division 4 are looking for players unattached or simply wishing to start playing.

We play in the Russel Foster league on Saturday mornings, train at Lord Lawson all weather pitches on a Tuesday 6-7pm and have a great group of kids and parents.  If any child is looking for a change/new team or simply wants to start to play football please drop me a message for more info. Or contact me on the below numbers:

Dan 07881095192

Tony 07707 927 444

Dates for your diary
After consulation with our PIC group we would like to stress that we will try our very best to have all events on the webiste calender for you to check.  You do not need a log-in to access this simply go to https://portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk and scroll to the bottom of the page to find the calender.  Clicking on any date shows what is happening that day.
There will always be times and days where we need to give you further information as it becomes available to us or add new things to our events.  Where these are urgent we will put them on the website calender, send a text and alert you on Facebook. 
· 5pm Thursday 17th January – Y5 Robin Wood parent meeting 
· 9am Friday 18th January – Mrs Huntley’s Coffee morning 
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